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My Dear Students, 

Greetings to You and Your Family Members in the New Year 2025! 

You all know that IETE celebrates Students' Day every year on 2nd February, at all 
its 63 Centres/Sub-Centres across the nation, with great zeal and enthusiasm. The 
celebrations aim to commemorate the dedication, creativity, excellence and relentless 
pursuit of its Students and Alumni in the field of technology. The commitment and hard 
work of our Students and Alumni have been the biggest support in achieving our goals and 
in steering us forward on the path to success. Since its raising, IETE has been unswerving 
towards its students for whom IETE conducts several technical programmes with the aim 
of inculcating the true spirit and essence of technology in them. 

Our aim has always been to encourage our students towards innovation and 
transformation in different sectors. It is heartening to note that IETE students and alumni 
are occupying eminent positions in Government and Private sectors. Many of them are 
well-known for their path-breaking research in the Science and Technology. 

Students' Day is invaluable to all our students not only because several technical 
and cultural activities, which are of their interest, are organized on this day but also since 
it provides them with a platform to showcase their technical and innovative skills, share 
their knowledge and gain credibility in their chosen fields of specializations. They can 
also share knowledge and insights with other students. These skills play a prominent role 
not only during their engineering course but also after the completion of their course, 
especially during their job search and career advancement. 

I wish IETE Students' Day a grand success and expect that students at all our 
Centres/Sub-Centres participate with great fervor and interest to make this event a grand 
success. The events & celebration will be covered in IETE website, and will be published 
in the forthcoming issue of IETE Newsletter. 

My best wishes and compliments to all the IETE students on this IETE Students' Day. 
May your passion for learning fuel your suc;cess and your dreams become a reality. 

Happy Students' Day! 
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